## Sydney Boys High School

Works notification | 22 September 2023

Dear staff, parents and carers,

On September 20 an acoustic panel fell from the hall ceiling inside the Governor Centre. The hall is used by students at both Sydney Girls High School and Sydney Boys High School.

No student or staff member was injured. Access to the hall has been restricted while a contractors attend the site to assess the condition of the ceiling panels.

Any rectification work to the ceiling panels will take place during the Spring school holidays, from the end of school on Friday 22 September to Monday 9 October 2023.

It is anticipated that the hall will be available to use for the start of Term 4.

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.

If you have any questions, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482651 or email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.

School Infrastructure NSW

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au



